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May 28, 2021




Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 360
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360


Dear Secretary of the Commission:

Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri, is revising its Access Services Tariff (P.S.C. Mo.-No. 36).  The purpose of this filing is to Grandfather the Metallic, Telegraph Grade, Voice Grade, WATS Access Line, and MegaLink Data Services in Section 7 effective June 30, 2021 and to notify customers AT&T currently plans to discontinue these Services on or after June 30, 2024. 

Intrastate Customer notices were provided using the PRPN process.

The issued and effective dates of this revision are May 28, 2021 and June 30, 2021 respectively.

Please refer any questions on this matter to Matt Pritchard on 573.638.0261

Very truly yours,

/s/ Matt Pritchard            			I certify that a copy of the foregoing, including 				                                           attachments, is being sent via e-mail to the
Office of Public Counsel at mopco@opc.mo.gov this 28 day of May 2021.

Matt Pritchard

Attachment
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